
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 18th June, 2018.  

Dear Parent, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully. 
 

 Congratulations to Aidan Hackett, Finn Kelly, Ciaran McCarroll and Lorcan 
Meegan from Year Seven on their recent success at the annual Swimming Gala 
in Omagh. Aidan Hackett achieved 2nd place for the Breaststroke (50m) and 
Ciaran McCarroll achieved 2nd place for the Breaststroke (25m). 
Congratulations to our reserves, Zuzanna Duzak and Ben Gilroy on being 
selected to represent our school also at the event. Well done, everyone! 
 

 I would like to take this opportunity to wish our wonderful Year Seven pupils – Sé 
Devlin, Zuzanna Duzak, Ben Gilroy, Aidan Hackett, Finn Kelly, Rosie 
McCabe, Ciaran McCarroll, Aoife McKenna, Eoghán McKenna, Connor 
Meegan, Lorcan Meegan, Paris-Rose O’Hanlon and Dónal Taggart - every 
success and happiness in their new schools. They have been an asset to our school 
and we will miss them dearly. We look forward to hearing all about their 
adventures and achievements in the future.  

 
 Thank You most sincerely to Dervla Devlin and Damien McMullan, Paula 

and Frank Hackett and Coleen and Paul McCarroll, Maria and Kevin 
McKenna and Edel and Kieran Taggart for your support and co-operation over 
the years. Please keep in touch. 

 
 I would also like to say Goodbye and Thank You to the McKenna family. 

Aoibha in Year 2  and Eoghan in Year 4 are moving to a new school in 
September. We thank you for being great pupils and wish you both every happiness 
in your new school. We will miss you! Thank You, Shauna and Darren, for your 
support over the past two years. Please keep in touch.  

 
 In periods of hot weather, please make sure that your child comes to school with 

suncream applied and with extra supplies for reapplication during the school day. 
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Sun hats and caps are permitted during the good weather.  
 

 A sincere thank to to everyone who attended our Annual Achievements 
Assembly (Prize-Giving) on Friday. Thank you also to all our staff whose 
preparation helped to make it such a success. 

 
 Homework for all pupils has now ended.  

 
 Parents of Pupils in Year Seven: 

 
     Our Year Seven Leavers’ Mass has been arranged for 7.30pm on Thursday,  
     21st June in St. Patrick’s Church Eskra. Light refreshments will be served in  
     our school after Mass. Please bring family and friends along. Everyone is welcome.  

 
           A flyer regarding The Strule Dolphins Summer Swimming Camp has been    
           sent home today.  
 

 It would be greatly appreciated if each pupil could bring in a plastic bag to take 
home school books. Teachers will be sending home books and samples of work over 
the coming weeks.  
 

 A reminder that all monies need to be in the school office, as soon as possible. If 
you have any queries, please contact Mrs. Carson directly. 
 

 Please find attached an order form from My Nametags. Staff cannot stress 
enough how important it is to label your child’s clothing appropriately. Every year 
we are unable to identify items of clothing left behind due to a lack of labelling. 
Please make sure that your child collects all his/her clothing from school before 
29th June.  

 
 Our school will close on Friday, 29th June @ 12pm for the summer holidays. 

Lunch will not be served on this day. Pupils are asked to return to school on 
Monday, 3rd September at the usual time. I would like to take this opportunity 
to wish staff, parents and pupils a relaxing and safe summer break and to wish our 
Year Seven pupils every happiness and success in their new schools. They are a 
great bunch of kids and we will miss them dearly. We welcome all our new Year 
One parents and pupils.  

 
 All orders for Confirnation and First Holy Communion must be in tomorrow.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 
 

 



‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

 
 


